
 The Catalysis Society of India 

 
 

Dear Members of IACS Council 

The deadline for submitting nominations of IACS Awards (International Catalysis Award 

and Heinz Heinemann Award) has been postponed to October 15th, 2019. You find all info on 

IACS web page related to awards (http://www.iacs-catalysis.org/awards.html) 

 

Please, activate also your colleagues to present valid nominations for these two prestigious 

awards. 

 

Regards 

Gabriele 

G.Centi 

Dip. MIFT (Chimica Industriale), Univ. Messina 
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